
EK Milk and Pizza Funds  

 

Dear EK Families, 

 
We hope you are staying well and safe during this challenging time. With the abbreviated in-person 
school year, we would like to address the matter of milk and pizza funds paid by many of our EK 
families.  At this time, we are offering a couple of options for these unused funds: (1) the opportunity to 
make a donation (a lump sum donation will be made on behalf of EK families to Food4Kids and Hamilton 
Food Share), or; (2) a refund.  At your earliest convenience, please contact Danielle 

at ekmilkpizza@gmail.com or 289-339-3097 to indicate your preference.  Please note that unused 

funds include all funds paid for pizza, milk and cheese beyond March 13th as well as for the strike days 
that preceded that date. 
Furthermore, if your family is particularly struggling and could benefit from some financial relief during this 
difficult time, please reach out as it may be possible to support individual families with some of the 
donated funds (please note that all requests are confidential).  

 

Take care and be well, 

 

Earl Kitchener Home & School Association 
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